
 

Nelmes Primary School  

Year 2 Information Autumn Term 2018 
 

 This is a brief overview of what your child’s class will be studying this term: 

 

In English this term we will be focusing on:  

interviews, letters, stories with familiar 

settings, diary accounts, poetry and 

sentence structure.  

In Maths this term we will be focusing on: 

partitioning, ordering numbers, counting on 

and back in ones and tens, addition, 

subtraction,2-D shapes and symmetry, 

doubling and halving.   

 

Our topics this term are: 

Would you go to infinity and beyond? 

along with Why is it important not to 

forget? which will include studying: 

 Famous world changers 

 Food technology 

 Still life drawings 

 Remembrance Day 

 Appraising, singing and composing 

music 

In Science we will be looking at: 

 

 Electricity 

 

 Exercise and healthy 

living for animals and 

humans. 

 

Homework: 

 Reading every day 

 Spellings given out on Monday, test 

on Thursday 

 Homework given out on Monday, 

handed in by 

Friday. 

In ICT we will be looking at:   

 Being safe on the Internet 

 We are Astronauts (Programming) 

 Using Microsoft Word 

 

Our PE days are:   

2C -  Monday 

2T - Friday 

It would be helpful if earrings 

were taken out before school, if the 

children can not remove them themselves. 

Please can long hair be tied back. 

As the weather gets colder please provide 

a tracksuit for PE sessions.  

Some other useful dates: 

 Parents' Evenings- 17th and 18th 

October 

 Christmas Concerts- 10th and 11th 

December 9:30am 

 Christmas Dinner – 13th December 

 


